
 

 
OUR Vision: To be the best place to raise a child and age successfully. 

OUR Mission: To provide high quality cost conscious public services that contribute to a healthy, 
safe and prosperous community, in a sustainable manner. 

OUR Culture: Collective Ownership, Steadfast Integrity, Courageous Change, Sensational Service,  
Engaged Empowered Employees. 
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COUNCIL DIRECTION 
A motion presented by Councillor Partridge at Council on May 22, 2019 (attached) 
provided several directions in response to the proposed Provincial restructuring of Local 
Public Health Agencies. 
 
INFORMATION 
At the time of writing this report there is no further information from the Province 
regarding the proposed restructuring of the Local Public Health Agencies from 35 Public 
Health units to 10 new Regional Public Health entities, governed by autonomous 
Boards of Health. 
 
Staff continue to seek out opportunities to provide input through the Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and the Association of Local Public Health Agencies 
(alPHa) according to the principles of the motion. 
 
APPENDICES AND SCHEDULES ATTACHED 
 
Appendix ‘A’ to Report HSC19038 - Motion 7.4 – May 22, 2019   


